From: lgor Shaporda

To: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Request for more information
Date: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 1:56:39 PM

Jeremy, thank you for your email and the letter. The proposed fence posts will carry the attached
sign. The purpose is to delineate and educate public about the Hydroelectric Priest Rapids Project
Boundary. Thank you,

Igor Shaporda
Land Specialist
Grant PUD

PO Box 878
Ephrata, WA 98823
509-793-1564

From: Jeremy Johnston [mailto:jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 12:39 PM

To: Igor Shaporda <Ishapor@gcpud.org>

Subject: Request for more information

***Please take care when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
originated outside of Grant.***

lgor,

Attached is an official request for more information regarding your shoreline exemption application
SX-18-00015. Once you are able to submit the information we discussed over the phone we will be
able to reopen the file and determine if the application can be processed as a shoreline exemption.
A physical copy of the attached letter has been sent via UPS. If you have any questions feel free to
contact me.

Jeremy Johnston, MURP
Kittitas CDS, Planner
(509) 962-7065

jeremy.johnston@co . kittitas.wa.us
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